
PM 8 - w6-\&n 00MM\Jv\ 1' cc(t)UV) 

July 10, 2018

Attn: City of Chula Vista City Council
276 Fourth Avenue

Chula Vista, CA

To Whom It May Concern: 

We are here to offer our support of the proposed amendment to the Millenia SPA plan. Here

are the reasons why we support this amendment: 

The Millenia project has been an economic engine for Chula Vista with more than a

billion dollars of investment in completed and ongoing vertical construction projects
It has created thousands of construction jobs and has the potential to create thousands

of high paying permanent employment opportunities for the City

It will bring much needed housing, shopping, hospitality and employment opportunities

to the City over the coming years. 

This project has the potential to be a great success for the City to build on, but to do so

it needs to ensure that is remains viable in a very dynamic market and in very dynamic
times. 

Sincerely, 

Romeo Narva a Dolly Narvaza \ 


